CLASS: VI MAX MARKS: 15 DATE: 15-01-2020 TIME: 45 Mins

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS

This paper consists of three sections.

Section A Reading (3 marks) (5 marks) Section B Writing Section C Literature (7 marks)

All sections are compulsory.

Separate instructions are given for each section and question wherever necessary.

Read the instructions carefully and follow them.

SECTION A - READING (3 Marks)

I. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow: -

Tiffany started baking cookies when she was in fifth grade. By the time she reached seventh grade, her cookies were locally famous. All of her friends would beg her to make her famous chocolate chip cookies almost every week. Then one day a local reporter wrote a story about her and her famous cookies. The story was later picked up by National Television news. The story talked about the number of different recipes Tiffany could make and how tasty her cookies were.

Upon seeing the story, Coco Cookie Company called Tiffany to see if she would sell them her famous cookie recipe. Tiffany sold them her oatmeal raisin recipe for twenty thousand dollars and her pudding cookie recipe for fifty thousand dollars, but she refused to sell them her chocolate chip recipe. She decided to keep this recipe and start her own company. On August 2002, she started Tiffany Boom Cookies Inc.

Answer the following questions briefly:

- 1. Why did she refuse to sell her chocolate chip recipe?
- 2. When did Tiffany's cookies become locally famous?
- 3. Find the synonyms of the given words from the passage:
 - a) Renowned b) Decline

SECTION - B WRITING (5 Marks)

II. Write a Paragraph on 'Importance of Reading' in about 50 words.

SECTION - C LITERATURE (7 Marks)

III. Answer the following questions in 20-30 words:

- a) What did Nino ask Albertino to do with the brushwood? Why?
- b) Why was the Prince no longer beautiful to look at?

IV. Give meaning of the following words and make meaningful sentences:

a) Prospect b) Token

1

3

5

3

CLASS: VI MAX MARKS: 15
DATE: 15-01-2020 TIME: 45 Mins

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS

This paper consists of three sections.

Section A Reading (3 marks)
Section B Writing (5 marks)
Section C Literature (7 marks)

All sections are compulsory.

Separate instructions are given for each section and question wherever necessary.

Read the instructions carefully and follow them.

SECTION A - READING (3 Marks)

I. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow: -

Tiffany started baking cookies when she was in fifth grade. By the time she reached seventh grade, her cookies were locally famous. All of her friends would beg her to make her famous chocolate chip cookies almost every week. Then one day a local reporter wrote a story about her and her famous cookies. The story was later picked up by National Television news. The story talked about the number of different recipes Tiffany could make and how tasty her cookies were.

Upon seeing the story, Coco Cookie Company called Tiffany to see if she would sell them her famous cookie recipe. Tiffany sold them her oatmeal raisin recipe for twenty thousand dollars and her pudding cookie recipe for fifty thousand dollars, but she refused to sell them her chocolate chip recipe. She decided to keep this recipe and start her own company. On August 2002, she started Tiffany Boom Cookies Inc.

Answer the following questions briefly:

- **1.** When did Tiffany's cookies become locally famous?
- 2. Why did she refuse to sell her chocolate chip recipe?
- 3. Find the synonyms of the given words from the passage:
 - a) Decline b) Renowned

SECTION - B WRITING (5 Marks)

II. Write a Paragraph on 'Importance of Reading' in about 50 words.

5

3

SECTION - C LITERATURE (7 Marks)

III. Answer the following questions in 20-30 words:

.

3

- a) Why was the Duchess unhappy in the country? How was she justified in being unhappy?
- b) Why was the statue of the Happy Prince much admired?

IV. Give meaning of the following words and make meaningful sentences:

a) Sensitive

b) Prospect
